
CENSORS  TARGET  KANSAS  CITY
ARCHBISHOP
On May 9, Kansas City Archbishop Joseph F. Naumann publicly
asked Kansas Governor Kathleen Sebelius to refrain from going
to Communion. Sebelius not only supports abortion-on-demand,
and works closely with Planned Parenthood, she has received
funding from Dr. George Tiller of Wichita; he is nationally
known for performing late-term abortions.

Over the past few weeks, Archbishop Naumann has been roundly
criticized for his decision. Defending him is Catholic League
president Bill Donohue:

“A  small  group  called  Catholic  Democrats  has  blasted
Archbishop Naumann for using ‘Holy Communion as a political
weapon to take her [Sebelius] down.’ The National Catholic
Reporter, which runs ads by anti-Catholic and pro-abortion
groups, labeled Naumann ‘rigid’ for using ‘political tactics.’
Tim Rutten of the Los Angeles Times condemned him for setting
in motion ‘about as nasty and as utterly avoidable a church-
state confrontation as you’re likely to see.’ Kansas City
Community Newsopinion page editor Bob Sigman agreed, saying
Naumann’s decision ‘has serious consequences for those who
believe  in  the  firm  line  between  church  and  state.’  And
Barbara Shelly, who sits on the editorial board of the Kansas
City Star, takes the same line, branding his request ‘harsh.’

“All of them are hypocrites. Democratic candidates for public
office have been receiving endorsements, and in some cases
contributions, in African American churches for decades, yet
none of them see a violation of church and state. The reason
they are upset with Archbishop Naumann is because Sebelius is
on  Sen.  Barack  Obama’s  shortlist  as  a  vice  presidential
running mate. They would make an excellent pair: she supports
partial-birth abortions and he supports selective infanticide.
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“Archbishop Naumann said it best when he met with Sebelius: ‘I
challenged the governor to produce a single instance in her
legislative or executive career [which spans 30 years] where
she has supported any effort to limit abortions.’ She could
not. Which explains why her fans love her.”


